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6 August 2010 
 

2010 PRIMARY ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

NEW DATE AND VENUE 

 

Dear Parents 
 

Due to the closure of Foxglove Oval by Hornsby Council, our Athletics Carnival will now be held on 
Thursday, 12th August at Berowra Oval.   
 

Children will be travelling to the carnival by bus, departing school at 9.00am and returning by 
3.00pm.  Due to supervision requirements it will be necessary for children to come to school and 
travel down to the oval by bus with their class teacher.  As transport costs are determined by the 
number of students travelling by bus we would appreciate your assistance in this matter. 
 

The cost of the bus will be $5.50 per child. 
 

It is advisable that all children have warm clothing, hat, sunscreen and a raincoat in case of wet 
weather. 
 

Sausage sandwiches and sparkling water will be available from the canteen. 
 

If you are able to assist on the day could you please advise Mrs Lacis. 
 

Velta Lacis 
Carnival Organiser 
 

�- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

PERMISSION NOTE – 2010 PRIMARY ATHLETICS CARNIVAL  

NEW DATE & VENUE 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________________________ of Class _______ 
to travel by bus to the Primary Athletics Carnival at Berowra Oval on Thursday, 12th August. 
 
I enclose $5.50 for the cost of the bus (if not already paid). 
 
 
Signed _________________________________________   Date _______________ 

               Parent/Guardian 
 


